Mr. Glm Olm, Oﬂ.. m.
U. S. Naval Air Station,
Olathe, Kansas.

Dear Glenn:

1 was happy to hear from you. It is a pleasure

- for me to send you another letter of recommendation to be
used in your spplication for a commission, and I hope it

helps to get the job done.

With every good wish to you in your new assign-
ment, I am

Director of Physical Education,




